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CHRISTMAS MUFTI ON THE LAST DAY OF TERM
Students from Prep to Year 12 are invited to participate in a Christmas Mufti  to
celebrate the season and last day of Term for 2024.

On Wednesday 4 December, students can celebrate the season by coming to College in
Christmas colours, festive outfits or with Christmas accessories.

A gold coin donation will be collected by those who participate. All money raised will go to
supporting The Smith Family, helping disadvantaged children succeed at school. 
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